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Susan Fahey Park playspace
Round 2 consultation

Engagement summary
Between 4 and 20 March 2020 Central Coast Council 
sought community feedback on how to use the space at 
Susan Fahey Park reserve, Copacabana.

Following a round of community consultation that 
took place in September 2019, a concept design plan 
was developed for a district-sized playspace. However, 
additional feedback we received indicated a preference 
for the space to be used as an open area to kick a ball 
around in, rather than a district-sized playspace – which 
wasn’t captured in our original consultation.

To understand the true representation of the local 
community’s needs and progress this project, we provided 
a second opportunity for the community to have their say 
– by way of a vote:

•	 A district-sized playspace (concept design plans were 
provided) OR

•	 An open area to kick a ball around in.

This vote was available for all community members to 
complete on yourvoiceourcoast.com.

Results
In total, we received 196 unique votes:
•	 60% voted for a district-sized playspace 
•	 40% voted for an open area to kick a ball around in

What’s next?
We will be moving forward with constructing a district-
sized playspace. 

A few adjustments were made to the initial concept 
design plans following the second round of community 
consultation and the final plan can now be seen on 
yourvoiceourcoast.com.

Construction on this playspace will commence in July 
2020.

Find out more and stay up to date at 
yourvoiceourcoast.com
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